
US-250 East Bound (EB)  and West Bound (WB) lanes will be closed at the I-64 interchange.

US-250EB Traffic  will be directed onto I-64WB at the Exit 124 interchange.
Traffic will continue on I-64 WB and take Exit 121 towards Scottsville.
Traffic will turn left onto VA-20 and then follow signs to get onto I-64EB.
Traffic will use the right lane to get on I-64EB.
Traffic should continue to travel east and take Exit 124 to get back onto US-250EB towards Shadwell. 

US-250WB Traffic  will be directed onto I-64EB at the Exit 124 interchange.
Traffic will continue on I-64 EB and take Exit 129 towards Keswick.
Traffic will turn left onto RT-616 (Black Cat Rd) and then follow signs to get onto I-64WB.
Traffic will take a left at the I-64WB ramp.
Traffic should continue to travel west and take Exit 124 to continue onto US-250WB towards Charlottesville. 
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Detour for paving operations Saturday, December 10th 9 PM to 7 AM and Sunday, December 11th 9 PM to 5 AM




